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March 25, 2020 
 
RE: Wesbond COVID-19 Update for Customers and Vendors 
 
Wesbond Corporation is considered to be an Essential business due to our status as a 
manufacturer of ceramic products and our customers’ status as Essential suppliers to the 
US government.  
 
We continue to work proactively to respond to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 
We are taking measures to protect employees and prepare for potential impacts on our 
operations.  
 
Proactive preventive measures include travel restrictions and sanitary guidelines for all 
employees. We are also asking our employees to minimize face-to-face meetings and 
instead to use telephone or online contacts. 
 
Our plant in Wilmington is currently operating, and we are taking steps to ensure 
continued product delivery to our customers. We are working with our suppliers to 
maintain stocks of raw materials; they are all working with their own supply chains to 
provide service. 
 
We currently believe these measures will be sufficient to be able to meet customers’ 
demands as a reliable source of supply. 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and heed guidance from the CDC, other health 
authorities, and our government officials, and adapt as needed.  We will do our best to 
keep everyone informed throughout these trying times. 
 
Thank you for your support as we work through emerging and constantly evolving issues. 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
 
Wes M Jones 
Operations Manager 
 


